
Barrow In Bloom 2021 

Refreshing the old rose beds at 
Holy Trinity Memorial Gardens 

September/October 2021 
 

Prior to work starting: 

Weeds abound! 
 

Once completed: 

Looking wonderful! 

We started off with the weeding – what a lot there was. 
Over 2 days, and with 2 teams we managed to get them all out 

 

 
 

 

Team 1 – Colin, Rachel, Andy and Annette working on the top bed 



  
Team 2 – Jane,Sharon, Karen, Bill, Annette and Andrew working on the bottom bed 

 
Getting the Matting down – Team 1 

Another great day to be outside – both beds protected. 

  
Planting the geraniums – Team 2  

25 plants in each bed and help from Matt too. 

  
  



Removing the weeds – Brown Bins 
Thanks to Eleanor from Charnwood Borough Council for helping out 

 

We had to use 8 brown bins to remove this 
massive pile of weeds 

 

 
Woodchip in abundance 

  
Thanks to Charnwood Borough Council and 
idverde for supplying the woodchip for 
both beds. 
 
It’ll take a few months to rot down and 
settle into place but by spring next year we 
should be starting to see full beds of blue 
geranium, with a few red roses inbetween. 

 
Thanks to the following organisations for all 
your support and help to ensure this 
project could succeed: 
 
Holy Trinity Church 
Charnwood Borough Council 
Idverde 
McQueen Wealth Management Ltd 
 

 
Volunteers: 
Andy, Rachel, Colin, Andrew, Bill, Jane, 
Sharon, Matt, Karen, Paul, Nick, Honor, 
Bob, Philip, Annette 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


